
 
 

 
      Our Lady of Grace  
                     Catholic School 
 
               Expanding Minds●Growing Faith●Inspiring Service 

 

 

 

 Calendar Links 
 

 
CLICK HERE for the 

2020-21 school calendar. 
 

 
CLICK HERE for the 
LUNCH CALENDAR 

 
______________________ 

 

  
 
 
 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin                                                                September 24 , 2020 
 

 

FREE BREAKFAST and More  
Please send in Free and Reduced Applications for the 2020-21 
School year (yellow form) if you would like your household to 
be reviewed for meal benefits. If you received benefits last year 
or if you are new to OLG, you will need to submit an 
application to be considered for benefits for this school year. 

Even if your student is an OLG Home student, there are government benefits that may 
come available for remote learners who qualify for meal benefits.  
 
Applications must be submitted annually The carryover period from last year is quickly 
ending. Please allow 3 to 5 days for processing. If you have not received results within 
that time frame, please contact the cafeteria to make sure the application has been 
received. Questions can be directed to Cathy Lawson at 931-3070 x7 or 
clawson@olgcs.org. 

 

 

Welcome Back OLG~HOME Students 
On October 1, we will be welcoming back some of our 
OLG~HOME students. This could create some delays in the 
upper lot as they learn the dismissal routine. Here is the 
Upper Lot Dismissal plan with the map: 

https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:2f580b02-70
9b-4e10-8158-77a1756bf180 
 
Reminders: 

1. Please pull up as far as possible between cars. 
2. When you see your child, please exit your vehicle so they can find you. 
3. When entering off of Galbraith Rd, please fill in all spots in all 4 lanes. 

When they are filled, please continue to fill in lane one and lane two 
creating an overflow to Galbraith. 

4.  DO NOT block lane 1 or 2 if you are parked in lane 3 or 4.  
 
All buses are transporting our students, even if their school has chosen remote 
learning. If you have questions about your child’s bus transportation, please 
contact your public school transportation office.  
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 Our Lady of Grace  
Athletic Association 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
We are missing several basketball uniforms from last season. If you didn't drop 
off your uniform at the athletic drop off last spring, please return your child's 
uniform to the school office in a bag with their name on it. Thanks so much! 
 
 
Look for Boys Basketball registration information to be posted soon. All current 
indications are that the league will be moving forward with the season this 
winter. 

 
OLG Boys Basketball is offered in grades 3rd-8th grade who are enrolled students or who are members 
of one of the covenant parishes (Assumption, St. Margaret Mary, Little Flower, St. Ann). 
3rd/4th grade teams play in an instructional league where emphasis is placed on skill development and 
learning the game of basketball. 5th-8th grade teams play in the competitive league. Stay tuned for 
details!! #olgathletics #letsgoeagles  
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X-Perience Days​: Because of our desire to maintain a safe environment for our community and our guests, 
shadowing will take a different look this year. X-Perience Days will begin at 8:15 a.m. and conclude by 10:30 a.m. 
Our prospective students will be given a presentation by our Admissions team and then tour the school with a 
member of our Ambassadors of Xcellence. Parents are welcome to stay that morning as well. They, too, will be 
given a presentation by our staff and have the opportunity to tour the school. Please limit one parent per student. 
 
X-Perience Nights​: Designed especially for those families who have difficulty attending an X-perience Day, 
X-Perience Nights are similar to the day sessions and will take place from 6 to 8 p.m.  Families can attend any of the 
following evenings: October 6, 22, and 27; November 5, 10, and 19; and December 1 and 10. Seventh and eighth 
grade families are welcome! 
 
Individual Tours​: On select Saturdays in October, November, and December, families can register for a personal 
tour of St. Xavier. Led by one of our current students or a recent St. Xavier graduate, grade school students and 
their parents can see and hear what makes a St. Xavier education a special one. Seventh and eighth grade families 
are encouraged to register on our website! 
 
Wednesday Information Nights​: From 7 to 8 p.m. every Wednesday, starting September 23 through December 9, 
families can join a virtual session to learn more about St. Xavier and its programs. Our first session will focus on a 
general overview of St. Xavier's mission, including the charisms that make a St. Xavier education unique. Families 
will need to look for a link in our weekly email to join our sessions. Our schedule is as follows: 
 
September 23 Mission 
September 30 Academics 
October 7 Athletics 
October 14 Tuition Assistance 
October 21 Parent and Student Panel 
October 28 Fine Arts 
November 4 Co-curriculars 
November 11 Diversity and Inclusion 
November 18 Student Services 
December 2 Alumni Panel 
December 9 Spanish language presentation 
 
Zoom Meetings​: For those students or parents who have a quick question or who need a way to get more 
information, please join a Zoom session from 7 to 8 p.m. every Monday evening, starting October 5 through 
November 30. Staffed by our outstanding student admissions team, our meeting is designed for families to learn 
more about the St. Xavier X-Perience from a student perspective. Parents and students can enter and exit as they 
please.  Families can find the Zoom link in our weekly email. 
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